
 

 

   

No Show and Cancellation Policy 

We understand that unexpected urgencies and emergencies sometimes prevent 

people from keeping their appointments or require them to cancel their 

appointments with less than 24 hours notice. 

However, we also are sure you know how frustrating it is when you or your loved 

ones are ill and cannot be seen by a physician within a time frame of your 

choosing. Every time a patient misses an appointment without notifying us at 

least 24 hours in advance, they have taken away the chance for another person 

to be cared for in a timely matter. 

We truly want to prevent this from happening so we take the time to call and 

confirm all appointments. Therefore, we will charge you a fee for not showing 

for your appointment or for repeatedly canceling your appointment without 

giving us at least 24 hours notice. This fee will be $50.00 for an initial visit or 

surgical appointment and $25.00 for a follow up visit.  This fee must be paid in 

full prior to your receiving additional medical care in our office. 

Please be sure to keep your appointment with us or give us at least 24 hours 

notice if you cannot make your appointment. 
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